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New York's Newest Stationwzis
846 FLATBUSH AVENUE

BROOKLYN, NEW YORK
TELEPHONE: INGERSOLL 2-1300

November 18, 1943

Mr. Kermit Geary
RFD
Walnutport, Fa.

Dear Mr. Geary:

Your letter of November 8th is on hand requesting verification
of reception of W1,113, at 7:421 8:32 AM on Sunday, 7.

Your valued report checks with our log and is therefore certified.

We enclose herewith the WLIB master program log published month-
ly.

Thank you for your report. Vie trust you will again turn to 1190

on your dial.

AF:lab
encl.

Yours very truly,

Arthur Faske
Chief Engineer

119 0 KILOCYCLES CLEAR CHANNEL


